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General Info:  
Greetings to all our members! Our next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 15, 2017, at the Waldhorn Restaurant, 

12101 Lancaster Highway, Pineville, NC, (704) 540-7047.  The restaurant is located off S Polk Street/Lancaster Parkway in 

Pineville, next to the James K Polk House. Due to construction, we recommend coming to the restaurant through Carolina 

Place Highway adjacent to Carolina Place Mall.  Directions are attached to the e-mail version, or contact G. Tyrian for 

additional directions.  Our meeting begins at 6:15 PM, with dinner at 7:00 PM and the speaker/demonstration beginning at 

8:00 PM.      

 

June 15, 2017 Meeting 

 
Our meeting on June 15 is to meet our 2017 award recipients.  It seems that the choice is hard every year, but this year 

seemed especially difficult for our scholarship committee.  After much debate, our award winners are Ms. Anna Mattapallil 

of Providence High School in Charlotte, NC and Ms. Paige Jacky of David W. Butler High School in Matthews, NC.  Each 

will receive a $750 check from the section.  Ms. Jacky and her family will be at the meeting. Please come meet our 

scholarship winner and her family to extend your congratulations.  

 

As a speaker for the meeting, Ken Street will be doing a presentation of spectroscopy and light show, with his spectroscopy 


